
 

 

 

 

On April 25,2013, a delegation of the European civil service, 

including Ingrid WETTERQVIST ,a senior consultant for democracy 

and election observation of European External Action Service, 

visited the Ministry of Justice and exchanged views on a wide range 

of human rights issues and the death penalty. There were a total of 

12 people participated in this event. 

 

 


